
 

Hello wonderful 3rd Graders!  

News from Room 203~ 

I hope you're all having an amazing summer so far! Can you believe that soon we'll be 

back together at school? I am super excited to meet all of you and your families in September. 

It's going to be a fantastic school year filled with learning, exploring, and lots of fun! 

I've been busy planning some awesome experiences for us this fall. Get ready because 

we're going to have our very own Insect Zoo! We'll get to learn all about different bugs, their 

habitats, and even get up close to some cool critters. I can't wait to see which insect becomes 

your favorite! 

And that's not all—we'll also have Math Games! Math is going to be so much fun with 

games that challenge our brains and help us become math whizzes. Plus, we'll have Read-Aloud 

time where we can dive into amazing stories together. Get ready to meet interesting characters 

and let our imaginations soar! 

I would love to hear from all of you too. Do you have any great ideas or suggestions for 

things you'd like to do this year? Maybe there's a book you really want to read together or a 

science experiment you're curious about. Your ideas are important, and I want to make sure this 

year is the best one yet! 

Enjoy the rest of your summer, stay safe, and don't forget to read lots of books and have 

fun adventures. I can't wait to see you all soon! 

See you in September! 

Take care, and I’m looking forward to seeing everyone soon! 

Mr. Martin  


